
 

 

Dear Parents 

We held our Read, Wrote, Inc phonics workshop yesterday and 
it was a very successful event, with lots of parents from Year R 
to Year 2 coming along to find out more about how they can 
support their children at home with reading. The team took 
parents through how to pronounce sounds, how to blend and 
how to read the story books at home. A huge thank you to the 
team for leading the sessions so well and also to all the parents 
that came along. 

 

Please don’t forget that children (of all ages) need to be 
reading every day at home. It is so vital to their education and 
development as it impacts every area of the curriculum. Please 
encourage your child to fill in their reading diary as well 
please. 

Next Thursday, we will be holding a SATS information 
evening for Year 6 parents – more information on this will 
come out in due course. 

 

Thank you, have a lovely weekend 

 

Mel Nugent  
Headteacher  
 
 
 

  25 November 2022 

Each week we will be announcing the Dojo 

winning team who have earned most points 

over a week   

 

              WELL DONE  RED TEAM 

TT Rockstars :Top Scorers this week 

Year 3 : Maliyah and Jack G 

Year 4 - Sofia 

Year 5 - Robert and Oliver 

Year 6 - Kaiden and David A 

Golden Book 

We are very proud of all our 

children. A special well done 

to the following Golden Book 

winners this week! 

  Golden Book Winners  

N Isabella  

R Ivy  

1 Ryan  

2 Oliver S  

3 Massi Lilly Mai 

4 Livia   

5 Alessio Molly 

6 Elizabeth Basil 

   

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
OPEN MORNING  

Thursday 1  December  

 

CHRSITMAS JUMPER DAY 

Thursday 8 December 

 

Year 6 SATS INFORMATION 

Thursday 1 December at 6pm  

 

EYFS CHRISTMAS PRODUCTION 

Monday 12 December at 09.30 

 

KS1 (Yr. 1/2) 1st CHRISTMAS 

PRODUCTION 

Tuesday 13 December at 09.30 

 

EYFS CHRISTMAS 2nd 

PRODUCTION 

Wednesday 14 December  at 09.30 

 

KS1 (Yr. 1/2) 2nd CHRISTMAS 

PRODUCTION 

Wednesday 14 December at 3.30pm 

 

Attendance Bears 

KS1— Clover 96% 

KS2— Conker 89% 

Well 

done!! 

It was the turn of EYFS and KS1 to have lunch with the head 

this week. Pupils who’ve gone ‘over and above’ spent 

lunchtime with Miss Nugent and they had an interesting chat 

about robots, phonics and siblings! Our pupils really are ex-

traordinary and everything we do as a school is about them 

achieving their fullest potential. #care #aspiration  

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/care?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUNGiZXiqX49Qge3N2QrhwD8XPCMRI-tyzp4PV_OTsAGUZn2V_hQAdwdi2wtd69ZtdVhq2TBRAz_ywuhpILoqNtmFwv5tMhAg6CGOXPvD4pWKKFEYid9FiwRTMZrNQ6yW7HBevmqxlrM7Cj97J_UXizdA7NEbQwYYqEBSV5aKXiB_RTTQD_z9-pqgo-pYfy49A&
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/aspiration?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUNGiZXiqX49Qge3N2QrhwD8XPCMRI-tyzp4PV_OTsAGUZn2V_hQAdwdi2wtd69ZtdVhq2TBRAz_ywuhpILoqNtmFwv5tMhAg6CGOXPvD4pWKKFEYid9FiwRTMZrNQ6yW7HBevmqxlrM7Cj97J_UXizdA7NEbQwYYqEBSV5aKXiB_RTTQD_z9-pqgo-pY


 

 

This year we are supporting the Milton Keynes and Bedford Food Banks by doing a REVERSE Advent!  

Please see below the calendar for which items would be gratefully received on each day.  

Thank you! 


